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 William Rood SUPPRT2016/3025/P 20/07/2016  00:20:55 I see no reason to reject this proposal for an extension which will not be visible from the street and will 

not be higher than the house almost opposite at the corner of Hawley Rd and Hartland Rd, when 

permission has already been granted for a vertical extension at the house directly opposite at 30 

Hartland Rd, and the development on the corner with Chalk Farm Rd, which has doors and a shop front 

on the same side of Hartland Rd, has been allowed to tower over all the houses on this side of the road. 

As a roof extension across the road will have as much impact as one this side, and as this proposal does 

not actually increase the total height of the building, with the new roof being well below the current 

height of the chimneys and only slightly higher than the current wall, I do not think this extension could 

inconvenience anyone, and it would enable a family to stay in the home they love.
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